
 

NSS DAY & MENTAL HEALTH AWARENESS ON 24-09-2022 

On 24th Sept 2022, a session on mental health awareness was conducted The National Service 
Scheme Unit of IIITDM Kurnool in the presence of the Hon'ble Director, ASDs, faculty, and 
all NSS members.  The session focused on the importance of the National Service Scheme and 
raising the Mental Health Awareness of the students. Hon'ble Director, Faculty, and students 
shared their thoughts on how to tackle the issues and challenges around maintaining sound 
mental health. 
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